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Oregon needs to keep mail in voting. It has proven to be very successful and it also 

creates opportunities for voters to easily engage with issues and is inclusive towards 

disabled people who may not be able to go to a ballot box. Removing the option of 

mail in voting will harm our systems and is frankly undemocratic.  


